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Attached is a copy of the August 25, 1993 IBLA decision in this
case. The issue was whether the right-of-way width for the Chitina-
McCarthy Road was 100 feet or 200 feet. The state lost the argument
that it was 2 00 feet, the Board confirming that it was 100 feet.

Although the Board's decision specifically pertains to the
conflict with the Billum allotment claim, it obviously has implications
for the right-of-way width of the length of the entire Chitina-McCarthy
Road. However, while the state has a reasonable basis for asserting
that the width is 200 feet, I think it is unlikely that the Board's
decision would be reversed. Therefore, I do not recommend that the
state seek judicial review of this decision.
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